
 

Water Is On 
  

 

Well campers, the 2024/25 season is finally here.  

As of today, April 15TH, Vince and the crew have the water on to the sites in 

Overlook, Dells Village and Royal Oaks.  If they find no issues, the water 

should be on in Wilderness by the end of the day.  After they make sure there 

are no busted pipes, they will move on to the restrooms and laundry facilities. 

At this time, we would like to remind members to put the back-flow valves back 

on the sites water spickets. Again, if the health department makes a surprise 

visit and find missing back flow valves, we will be fined, and the fines will be 

passed on to the members. If you can’t locate your back-flow valves, we sell 

them in the lodge. 

One other reminder, please if you find you have an area around your camper 

that is wet all the time, it could be a busted pipe.  Please let the office know 

ASAP so we can repair it quickly.  

  

   

  

 


